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NOTICES.

CoLONIAL SECRETARY’S DEPARTMENT.

No. 28.—It is hereby notified that His Excellency the Governor has been pleased to
exclude the Police Magistrates’ Department from the operation of the Holidays Ordinance,
1912, (Ordinance No. 5 of 1912), on Tuesday, the 27th day of Janaary, 1914.
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CLAUD SEVERN,
Colonial Secretary.

20th January, 1914.
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